
 
 
Destination Management Organisation for Oxfordshire 
 
Scrutiny 
Recommendation 
 
The concept, when considered 
in a stand alone way, is a good 
one.  With the caveat that no 
robust options appraisal was 
available, it represented a good 
starting point. 
 
 

Response Considered by 
 
City Executive Board 
 

Date 
 
14.10.09 

Review of Public Conveniences 
 
Scrutiny 
Recommendation 
 
Scheduled for the September 
meeting if possible 
Recommendation from the 
committee to the October CEB: 
 
That proposals for the future 
are based around the interim 
findings from public consultation 
detailed within the report 
 
Before any irrevocable 
decisions are made for officers 
to bring forward to the CEB 
benchmarking data from other 
authorities, including those that 
have externalised 
arrangements, for the cleaning 
and maintenance of public 
toilets. 
 

Response Considered by 
 
City Executive Board 
 

Date 
 
14.10.09 

Customer Contact Strategy 
 
Scrutiny 
Recommendation 
 
Carry forward from 08/09: Cllrs 
Campbell, Armitage and Morton 
 
Update to strategy to be 
published soon.  Board member 
agreed to give sight to panel.  
Lead officer Helen Bishop (6/8) 
Panel meeting 5th. October any 
recommendations to October 
CEB 
 

Response Considered by Date 



Panel wish to consider 
monitoring financial benefits 
and costs. 
Leisure Trust Monitoring Arrangements (Head of Leisure) 
 
Scrutiny 
Recommendation 
 
Scope and outcome from “key 
task” in the Service 
Transformation Plan 
To provide monitoring 
information on the operation of 
the contract for the committee 
to allow a decision on future 
inquiries 
Scheduled for the September 
meeting  
 
Initial monitoring report seen by 
the committee.  Chair and Vice 
Chair to meet Hof S to decide 
on information content for future 
reports   

Response 
 
 
VAPSC 

Considered by Date 
 
 
14.9.09 

Landlord Accreditation Scheme 
 
Scrutiny 
Recommendation 
 
Called from the forward plans.  
Scheduled for the 9th. 
September CEB 
Scheduled for the September 
meeting if possible  
This item had already been 
seen and decided upon by the 
CEB.  Recommendations made 
to the Board Member: 

1. That the Landlord 
Accreditation scheme should be 
considered further at the 
Committee’s February meeting 
along with all other schemes in 
place to improve the private 
rented sector in Oxford and how 
effective these had been.  In 
particular the effects on 
improving standards of 
accommodation and reducing 
some of the anti-social by 
products of houses in multiple 
occupation  

2. That the measures to 
improve standards for tenants 
should be widely publicised to 
encourage landlords to become 
accredited under the scheme 
and efforts should be made to 

Response Considered by 
 
Board Member and 
Officer 
 

Date 



encourage tenants and agents 
to chose and ask for accredited 
landlords. 

3. to detail more clearly 
the definition of a fit and proper 
landlord  
 
Encourage officers to press on 
with the scheme as soon as 
possible 
Recycling – The Bonn Experience 
 
Scrutiny 
Recommendation 
 
The Committee agreed to 
endorse the findings of the 
report and asked the Chair to 
refer and commend it to the 
Waste Advisory Group to ask 
then to consider the report 
findings and give their opinion 
on which recommendations 
could usefully be taken forward 
in Oxford and Oxfordshire 
 

Response Considered by 
 
 
VAPSC 

Date 
 
 
14.9.09 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


